
 

 

There will be no meeting or Public Hearing of the Lakewood Township 

Planning Board on June 6
th

 at 6:00 P.M. as the court room is 

unavailable for use due to the elections. 

 

The next regularly scheduled Public Hearing of the Lakewood 

Township Planning Board will take place on June 20
th

 at 6:00 P.M. as 

previously advertised. 


